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Limiting voting to in-person only is a direct attack on the accessibility and fairness of 

our democratic process. Mail-in and drop-off voting are essential options that ensure 

working-class individuals, who often juggle long hours, multiple jobs, and family 

responsibilities, have the opportunity to make their voices heard. For many, getting to 

a polling place during designated hours is simply not feasible. If concerns about voter 

fraud exist, the solution is not to strip away these accessible voting methods but to 

implement stronger security measures at clerks' offices and improve verification 

processes. Punishing working people by removing their ability to vote conveniently is 

not only unjust but also undermines the fundamental principle of fair representation. 

Every eligible voter deserves the right to participate in our democracy, and restricting 

that right only serves to silence those who are already marginalized. 


